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Message Body 
Dear Ms Hobson, 
  
Thank you for your recent email and letter regarding the appointment of Justice Robertson as the new 
Independent Council Election Observer. 
  
As the role is a completely independent office and entity from the LGAQ we have forwarded your 
letter so the office of the Independent Council Election Observer can respond to you directly. 
  
Please find attached a letter from our Chief Executive Officer. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Nathalie Cattaneo 
  
  

 
Nathalie Cattaneo 

Digital Producer/ 
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